
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2012 Newsletter 
Cheese, Coffee 

and Scholastic 

orders are due by 

the 15th of each 

month.   

Make it easy on 

yourself with a 

S T A N D I N G 

ORDER and don’t 

forget to ask 

f r i e n d s  a n d 

family! 

We are also 

fundraising with 

m a g a z i n e 

s u b s c r i p t i o n s !  

B r o w s e  t h e 

cata l ogue  at 

www.qsp.ca, click 

‘shop’ and enter 

the ADNS group 

#18635.   

Fundraising forms 

and info can be 

found outside the 

classrooms. 

If there is something you would like to add to the newsletter, please e-mail Mary-Kate 

(Bodhi’s Mom) at mkatechristopher@gmail.com. 

ANNUAL FEBRUARY EVENT! 

February 27th, 7pm 

Donald Gordon Conference Centre  

HERE’S HOW CAN YOU HELP! 

As we all know, ADNS works as a co-

operative, not for profit organization that 

relies on our fundraising efforts. In the 

last few years, the February Silent Auc-

tion Event has been the biggest fund-

raiser of the year for the school. As such, 

we are continuing the tradition, but we 

need your help!  

BUY TICKETS!  Tickets are $10 each 

from your child’s teacher or $15 at the 

door.  Make sure to buy a bunch for all of 

your friends and family! 

DONATE ITEMS!  Please consider what 

you can donate for the silent auction (past 

items have included: spa packages, gift 

baskets, gift certificates, children’s 

items, theatre tickets, B & B accommoda-

tions etc…).  Donations can be dropped off 

with your child’s teacher.  All proceeds go 

directly to ADNS and your children’s ac-

tivities. 

HERE’S WHAT YOU CAN LOOK 

FORWARD TO!   

 $15 manicures from Dolce Bella 

Spa (all proceeds going to 

ADNS) 

 $10 signature drinks sponsored 

by The Donald Gordon Centre 

(all proceeds going to ADNS) 

 Lars Hagberg Photography’s Fun 

Photo booth—$5 per photo strip 

 Silent Auction with wonderful 

finds! 

It’s that time of year 

again!  Come join the 

friends and family of all 

of our ADNS families at 

this year’s February 

event!   

IN OTHER NEWS! 

Parents are advised that the church has installed security cameras at each of its 

entrances. 

Parents who are scheduled for duty in the toddler room on Mondays are asked to 

provide snack for the toddlers but will be doing duty in the preschool room.  

http://www.dolcebellaspa.com
http://www.dolcebellaspa.com
http://www.donaldgordoncentre.com

